BOXELDER BUG DAYS
MINNEOTA, MINNESOTA
SEPTEMBER 102™ 2016

We would like to invite you to join us this year for our annual Minneota Bug Days
celebration vendor/flea market show. We will be holding the show for one day
only, Sat. September 10" from 9-3.

The cost for the show is $25. Checks and the application found on the website

should be mailed to: Boxelder Bug Committee, Box 413, Minneota, MN 56264

by September 9th. You need to bring your own tables, chairs, etc. and you may

bring a tent as well. The event will be held outside behind the city businesses off
of Highway 68 and along Jefferson Street. You will be able to pull up and unload

and then park your vehicle. We cannot allow anyone to sell out of vehicles as we
do not have the room and for the safety and respect of others. You may set up

Saturday morning after 7:30 AM.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email info@boxelderbugdays.com

P.S. Please remember to mail your check and application
per the instructions above.



